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Subject: Please Plan to Keep R-1 Single family Zones South of Stadium BLVD

From: Alan Gorris  
Sent: Saturday, May 17, 2025 7:06 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Please Plan to Keep R-1 Single family Zones South of Stadium BLVD 

TO Our Helpful and Wonderful Planning Commission working for Ann Arbor Michiganders Please Plan to 
Keep R-1 Single family Zones South of Washtenaw - Stadium BLVD around most if not All elementary 
schools neighborhoods.  

 Long time citizen of Ann Arbor at 1116 Henry St, Ann Arbor, MI 48104. Alan Gorris 


